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Be aware. Many popular U.S. American foods are made with pork products: for example, sausage, 
hot dogs, baked beans and potato salad. Foods like jellybeans, marshmallows, and other gelatin-
based foods also typically contain pork by-products and are not considered Halal. Even products like 
vanilla extract and toothpaste can contain alcohol! 
 
Muslims will generally not eat meat that has also come in contact with pork. For example, they 
might not eat pizza with pepperoni taken off the top, a meal with ham taken out, or pasta cooked 
with wine. If avoiding pork and alcohol is important to your student, it is best to have him/her read 
the labels carefully. Some Muslims may also avoid eating seafood, so it is important to communicate 
with your student to understand what they are comfortable eating. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.halaltrip.com/
http://www.zabihah.com/


 
 
 


